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Esprit de Four

ED4 Hosts Meet N Greet at 4 Wheel Parts
It was a beautiful Saturday morning when I drove up to 4 Wheel Parts 
on San Carlos St in San Jose.  As I drove up I quickly spotted the 
camper with the Esprit de Four banner parked in the lot.  The BBQ on 
the side was going and there was a table setup with all the fixings.

As I parked my Jeep I noticed a number of other Jeeps surrounding 
the camper.  I knew immediately I was in the right place.  One of the 
first Jeeps I spotted looked like it had just had new wheels and tires 
put on.  Sure enough it had and was just going up the ramp to test the 
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flex with the new setup.  Looked great but it was quickly realized that 
new brake lines would be needed as the existing lines were stretched 
tight.

I went inside and spoke with Justin for a bit.  Got some pricing on a 
new Bikini top and the Tuffy Secured Trunk for the JK.  Told Justin 
and Carlos I was glad they were closed on Sundays as that is when I 
usually breakdown and want to buy something.

I went back outside to the BBQ and Tom was cooking up some hot 
dogs and sausages.  Had a bite to eat.  The brownies were awesome.  

After speaking with a couple of members and seeing Michael's custom 
made storage boxes, I broke down and went back in and made a hefty 
"donation" to 4 Wheel Parts.

I also met other potential members who were signed up for the Safety 
clinic.  

All in all is was a great day.  Good food, nice people, full belly, in fact 
the only upsetting part was how much lighter my pocket book felt 
after going inside and making my second purchase of the day.

That night I made another commitment and signed myself up for the 
Safety Clinic.

Thanks ED4!

Sincerely,

James Fisher
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